
 

 

 

 

 

Dear dads, mums, and carers, 

Just a reminder that Monday is a public holiday, so there’s no school. I hope you enjoy 
your long weekend, and that all the kids come back on Tuesday well rested and ready for a 
big week of learning after all the excitement of the time capsule opening. 

Thanks Shannon Kenyon, CRT and Shire of Coorow 
We did some little happy dances in the office on Wednesday morning when we found out 
that Shannon Kenyon, the lady with grant-winning pixie dust, has worked her magic again: 
the P&C has received a gift from Combined Rural Traders to purchase Spike Prime kits 
(very special big-kids Lego, designed to teach kids coding and engineering). Thanks to Jake 
Comley, Watheroo Rural Traders, who brought this opportunity to our attention. Coorow is 
one of only three schools in WA to receive a CRT gift, so we are very excited. 

And then, in the afternoon, more messages from Shannon…the Shire of Coorow has 
awarded the P&C a substantial grant to have games and charts painted on our bitumen. 
This will give the tired old bitumen a huge facelift. The games and charts will be used in 
lessons, as well as being fun for the children to play with at recess and lunchtime. Huge 
thanks must go to the Shire for their ongoing support of our school! 
Week 6 

Monday 2 June WA Day Public Holiday – enjoy!  
Tuesday 3 June Staff meeting 

Mrs McIver out – Catherine Keeffe relief 
Miss Johns out – Mrs Morcombe relief  
Mrs Criddle away – we are looking for relief 

Wednesday 4 June Breakfast club 
Thursday 5 June  
Friday 6 June Breakfast club 

Circus Challenge incursion* 

*Circus Challenge  
Many of you will remember the Circus Challenge incursion from previous years. It is a 
wonderful event where students have lots of fun and learn new, circus-related skills, but 
those skills are !HARD! so they also learn the importance of resilience and persistence in 
mastering new things.  
This valuable incursion, provided by the school at no cost to you, is scheduled for Friday. 
However, the presenter has advised me that it may need to be rescheduled. If it is 
rescheduled, new details will follow. 
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Premier’s Reading Challenge 
It’s not too late. Don’t forget to sign up at www.premiersreadingchallenge.wa.edu.au . 
Your kids could be as excited as Harris is with his $50 voucher participation prize! 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.premiersreadingchallenge.wa.edu.au%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExRVBxT2w0eGlKdXRsSVc4YQEeiaPtpDhVZnSd7sR8YbvViLUGYMShYmsMBylAU8S02RS2oVl8yq9qnEu4or8_aem_A8r0_LzbRfcSTBVNCoL-eQ&h=AT1TrmCZk3K3hcAgD29R02Q9Flb5Qq3b8vT_dk-lOR-5dSio_2b-ZTZPp9-8YQbq1GGpZgTK_ySo5kcAXjkkvO_xXdMrhCwXKwPeCM0Mv5epucWtIYzJyKxfwbj5i5LISLoULs8hKm6GL1Tl&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0OXZv88cZTbNygSDXt8h_ZjIXkZGMMYxRoGTsvQgKsojeYve-PN9441lCHe2J0fulGe4u8TzSWn1WvRoxMl7TGy7UIUSf80czfDRCXRfVrirRPvJBYzpxZFbSM48u3FYrrR4Jhk019NJRqcHe1_SBIjIyEZ8njNKSzlrTjmQ6Nk0ho2tTF61u8bi1mT7CT3g

